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October 4, 2013

Carrie Flanigan
Domestic Violence Coordinator
Lake County State’s Attorney’s Office
18 N. County Street
Waukegan, IL. 60085
	
Dear Ms. Flanigan: 

I am writing to inform you of recent Authority Budget Committee action concerning federal funding of a second Law Enforcement & Prosecutor-Based Victim Assistance program.  At their September 25, 2013 meeting, the Budget Committee designated $61,553 from VOCA Grant FFY 13 funds for this program.  This designation requires a local matching contribution of $15,388. The funds can be utilized starting October 1, 2013. The Agreement # has not been selected yet…I will send that as soon as I receive it.

These funds will be available upon execution of a new interagency agreement.  Materials have been sent to assist you in preparation of the program description and budget required to enter into a new interagency agreement.  

If you have any questions concerning this designation, please feel free to call me at 312-793-0897 or email me at sherry.barnett@illinois.gov.  I look forward to working on this program.

Sincerely 


Sherry J. Barnett
Victim Service Program Monitor
Federal and State Grants Unit
Enclosed 

cc: MF#213XX
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